
Letter of Invitation 
 
Dear Mr. Andras Roka 
 
First of all, I would like to wish you all the very best with your illuminating science teaching 
and very interesting chemistry performances.  
 
I am the representative of Science on Stage Turkey. I had the chance of visiting your 
stand and watch your magnificent stage performance on chemical experiments (Time Travel 
as a Guided Chemistry Tour) at Science on Stage Europe Festival 2015. I am also related to 
chemistry since I am a chemical engineer and chemistry & natural science teacher for years. 
 
We are going to organise Science on Stage Turkey Festival on 7th of May, Saturday, 2016 at 
Nazım Hikmet Congress and Arts Centre in Ankara, Turkey. You can reach the news of this 
event on Science on Stage Europe page.  
 
As Science on Stage Turkey National Steering Committee, we would like to invite you for 
Turkish Science on Stage Festival. Many teachers from all over Turkey will be very pleased 
to watch your chemistry stage performance and visit your stand at this event. If you accept to 
come, we will add your name as Guest Teachers Andras Roka from Hungary and  Kirsi 
Rehunen from Finland in our announcements to public and press. All the arrangements for 
Kirsi Rehunen has already been finished.  
 
Your travel costs (both flight tickets for your arrival in Turkey and departure from Turkey) 
will be paid by Yenimahalle Municipality in Ankara, who is hosting the whole event, and also 
you will be accommodated in Municipality Guest House and your meals will be provided in 
there.  
 
We would kindly ask you to let us know about your plan if you accept to come.  
Please do not hesitate in asking any question in your mind regarding your participation to 
Science on Stage Turkey Festival. 
 
Thank you very much indeed for your interest in advance. 
 
Looking forward to your answer 
 
Best Regards 
 
Nilgün ERENTAY 
Chair, Science on Stage Turkey NSC 
 


